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 This term has seen lots of change at All Saints CofE. We have used a team of volunteers including parents and members of the 

local community to put up a fence, paint corridors adding class colours in the corridors and we have started giving the EYFS 

classroom a makeover. Thank you to all the staff and volunteers for giving up your time.  

 

 Harvest 
 This year we focused on “Harvest of  the Sea” 
where we collected silver coins to fill fish, all 
the money raised went to the Fisherman's 
Mission. We celebrated with a service at All 
Saints Church in which all pupils contributed 
to the service.  

 
 
 
 
 

Remembrance Day  

“When you go home, tell them of us and say, for their tomorrow, we gave today.”  

Every pupil from every class made a poppy which was then put on the tree outside school to remember, we 
had collective worship led by the British Legion. The school council then went to the War Memorial in New-
market to lay a wreath and take part in a service on the 11th.    

 We had a Remembrance Tree in 
school for families and children 
to remember loved ones.  



SPORT  

A really successful start to this academic Year—the Y4s won the final of the girls and boys Forest Heath football competition, 

there were 18 Schools in the competition and our All Saints team played their socks off! Not only did we win the final but we 

also won the Fair Play Shield! 

 

 

 

 

 

We entered the Forest Heath cheerleading competition and left as champions! The 

pupils looked amazing and performed beautifully.  

 

 

 

 

Last week we hosted an interfaith Celebration which was a huge success—parents came in to share food and things from 

their culture, alongside All Saints Church. The pupils also displayed the wonderful work they had done in class learning about 

different faiths.  

 


